Food and Drug Administration
Silver Spring MD 20993

March 4, 2021

John P. Connelly

President

National Fisheries Institute
7918 Jones Branch Drive
Suite 700

McLean, Virginia 22102

RE: Request for Correction, “Advice About Eating Fish for Women Who Are or Might Become
Pregnant, Breastfeeding, Mothers, and Young Children™ [84 Federal Register 32747-32749 (July
9,2019)]

Dear Mr. Connelly:

This letter is an interim response to your request for correction of information contained in the
above listed document, pursuant to the Information Quality Act.

FDA’s quality guidance, which is part of the Department of Health and Human Services
Guidelines for Ensuring the Quality of Information Disseminated to the Public, states that FDA
will respond to a data quality complaint within 60 days, either by issuing a decision or by
providing you with an estimated decision date.

We have not yet completed our response to your request for reconsideration. We anticipate
providing you with a response within 60 days from the date of this letter.

Sincerely.

Laurie Lenkel
FDA Ombudsman



